
 
 

BLAKENALL AND BLOXWICH 
LOCAL NEIGHBOURHOOD PARTNERSHIP 

 
 

WEDNESDAY, 6 SEPTEMBER 2006 AT 6.00 P.M. 
 
 
Your attendance is requested at the above meeting, which will be held at Sneyd 
Community School, Vernon Way, Bloxwich, Walsall. 
 
A list of the items of business to be considered at the meeting, together with any supporting 
papers, is enclosed.  Please bring the papers with you to the meeting. 
 
 
MEMBERSHIP:  Councillor Rob Robinson (Chairman) 
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Councillor Kath Phillips 
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Councillor Ian Robertson 
Trish Skitt 
Florence L. Smith 
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Mr. Alan Venables 
Mr. Fred Westley 
Mr. Kenneth Worley 
Councillor Patricia Young 
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A G E N D A 
 
 
 
1. Introductions. 
 
 
 2. Apologies. 
 
 
 3. (a) To agree the minutes of the meeting held on 17 July 2006 as a correct record – 
  Copy enclosed; 
 
 (b) Update on items from last meeting. 
 
 
 4. Declarations of Interest. 
 
 
 5. Petitions. 
 
 
 6. Bloxwich Cemetery – Report enclosed. 
 
 
 7. Mossley Resource Centre – Planning Brief – Report enclosed. 
 
 
 8. Master Plan for the Regeneration at the Goscote Lane Corridor – Report enclosed. 
 
 
 9. Feedback from CAG Meetings – Report enclosed. 
 
 
10. LNP Funding Report – Report enclosed. 
 
 
11. Public Forum. 
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